

614/466-3543 www.odh.ohio.gov

John R. Kasich / Governor

Theodore E. Wymyslo, M.D. / Director of Health

AGENCY MEMORANDUM OF RESPONSE

TO:

Mark Hamlin

Director of Regulatory Policy Ohio Lieutenant Governor's Office

FROM:

Lance D. Himes, J.D.

General Counsel

Ohio Department of Health

RE:

O.A.C. Draft Rules 3701-12-01, -04, -05, -08, -09 to -12, -18 to -20, -23, -23.2, -23.4, and -24

DATE:

May 24, 2013

Thank you for your approval to go forward with original filing the Certificate of Need rules listed above. The Ohio Public Health Advisory Board (OPHAB) has also voted to recommend going forward with the amendments. The rules will be original filed when we get final approval from the Director.